
 

 

We can’t believe how fast this year has flown by! This month we will be focusing a little 

more on handwriting as their skills continue to develop. We will start practicing doing some 

lowercase letters and practice our numbers as well. We will focus on letters P, D, and B and 

whenever we have time any lowercase letters of some of the letters we have already learned. 

We have already started  incorporating some Spanish in the classroom with calendar and will 

be learning some colors and our days of the week.  

On Friday, February 21st we have our field trip to see Frozen at Mid America Nazarene 

University.  We will pick up children from either Ladybugs or the front office at 9:30 am and 

we will be back at noon.  

Our Valentine’s party will be on Thursday the 13th from 1:50-250. Children should bring 

their Valentine’s addressed and signed. If that seems to be too difficult they can always just 

bring 15 signed Valentines.  

 

HTEEC is closed on Friday, February 14th for a teacher-inservice.  

 

 We are continuing to work on our self-help skills and we even have some students able 

to tie their shoe! If your child can tie their shoe they will get to color a shoe of their choice and 

we will add it to our shoe tying wall of fame! We still have some new dates added for Atrium 

helpers. Any help with Atrium is always greatly appreciated. Thanks for reading our 

newsletter!  

 

 

 

Mrs. Thrasher and Mrs. Richter 


